
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Please join us for the Mac Ray Fireworks. We raft-off in Lake St. 

Clair in front of Mac Ray.  Look for the oversized burgee (see 

above) flying proud from one of the boats in our group.  See you 

there! 

 

Contact:  Matt Grafton (586) 709-0153 


